
Northern Ireland Fishery Harbour Authority 

(NIFHA) 
 

Kilkeel Harbour 

 

Notice to Mariners 
 

No. 04 of 2025 
 

 

To: Ship Owners, Operators, Managers, Masters, Pilots, Agents, Stevedores, 

Fishermen and Yachtsmen 

The Northern Ireland Fishery Harbour Authority (NIFHA) hereby gives notice of 

the following:-  

 

NIFHA’S current dredging campaign has now ceased at the pier head, a new 

dredge operation will resume at the pier head later in the year. 

 

 

 

 

 

Danielle Rooney 

Harbour Master 

 

Issued 20 May 2025 


